
 

Warren County Commissioners Public Hearing 

August 26, 2020 5:30 p.m. 

Main Courtroom 

 
Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin called the meeting of the Warren County Commissioners to order with Commissioner 

Tricia Durbin and Commissioner Jeff Eggleston present 

 

Staff Present: Pamela Matve, Chief Clerk, Lorri, Dunlap, Grants Administrator, Meredith Ketcham, Children & Youth 

Administrator, Kathy Lebon, Ronna Tipton, Director of Human Services, and Eric Hern, Finance Director 

 

Citizens Present: Josh Cotton (WTO), and Jane Dunshie 

 

Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin announced that the meeting is being recorded.  

 

2020 CDBG funds available: Lorri Dunlap stated that while we have already had a hearing on this prior to this meeting. 

This must be also done for the Pennsylvania Dutch community. She stated that normally both German and English 

advertisements are run at the same time, unfortunately the German add was forgotten this year.  

 

Therefore, we are here tonight to let everyone know that they can submit their projects for the use of 2020 CDBG dollars.  

 

Commissioner Jeff Eggleston stated that he does need to speak with Lorri about a project in Sugar Grove.  

 

With nothing further on this hearing, all Public Hearing was closed at 5:40 and the regular public meeting commenced. 

 

Respectfully submitted,     Approved: 

     
Pamela J. Matve      Jeff Eggleston 

Chief Clerk      Warren County Commissioner 

 

 
 

 


